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TOWN HALL MEETINGS SET ON PROPOSED WATER AND 

WASTEWATER RATE ADJUSTMENTS 
 

Beverly Hills, CA – The City of Beverly Hills will conduct several Town Hall meetings to 

discuss the proposed water and wastewater rate adjustments that will work to 

restructure, protect and stabilize the City’s water system and services. 

Based on a recent cost of service analysis, restructuring will help to ensure customers 

pay the appropriate amount for their water use. 

On February 20, 2024, the Beverly Hills City Council will hold a public hearing to 

consider the proposed rate adjustments. If adopted, the proposed rate adjustments for 

the wastewater charge and the water reliability charge will take effect on July 1, 2024.  

“It’s important that we continue to invest in our water and wastewater infrastructure,” 

said Shana Epstein, Director of Public Works. “These proposed rate increases help 

promote greater water independence so we can utilize our local resources, upgrade our 

water and wastewater pipelines and offset inflation.” 

Notices were sent to Beverly Hills residents outlining the proposed cost changes. To 

view the notice, visit beverlyhills.org/waterrates. 

Meeting Schedule 

Wednesday, January 17, 2024 | 6:00 PM | Town Hall Meeting | 455 N. Rexford Drive – 

Municipal Gallery | Virtual option available 

Thursday, February 1, 2024 | 6:00 PM | Town Hall Meeting | 455 N. Rexford Drive – 

Municipal Gallery | Virtual option available 

Thursday, February 8, 2024 | 8:00 AM | Public Works Commission Meeting | 455 N. 

Rexford Drive – Room 280A | Virtual option available 

Tuesday, February 20, 2024 | 7:00 PM | Public Hearing City Council | 455 N. Rexford 

Drive – City Council Chambers  

For more information, please contact Public Works Customer Service at (310) 285-2467 

or email AskPW@beverlyhills.org 
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